
Partnership with the North American Mission Board, Southern Baptist Convention (SBC):  
• Dale proposed that we enter into an official “Partnership” with the “Send Network” and North 
American Mission Board, SBC. His proposal to the Elders for this Partnership is at Attachment 9. 
Major advantages to MBC include to more effectively plant churches and to send missionaries 
globally. Lon moved and John seconded a motion to approve the proposal. All voted in approval of 
this motion.  
• A draft letter to the SBC Executive Committee was attached to the Partnership Proposal. In 
addition to correction of typographic errors, Larry directed that the signatories be corrected with 
the MBC Trustees – Larry Cooper, Bill Steele and James “Gib” Godwin. 
 
Integrated Auxiliary:  
• New City Network (NCN): The NCN was approved by the Board last month. An MOU Addendum 
entitled “Detail of Support Services between McLean Bible Church and New City Network, Effective 
for Calendar Year 2016” was distributed (Attachment 10). The actual set up of the organization is 
moving forward, with an anticipated official start date in the very near future.  
 


